
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE CAPE CENTRE OF THE ASTRONOMICAL

SOCIETY OF SOUTHERN AFRICA HELD AT THE S.A.A.O. 

ON WEDNESDAY 1975 SEPTEMBER 10 AT 20h00

Present: Chairman Mr C. Turk, Honorary Secretary 

Mr C. Larmuth, thirty-eight members and eighteen visitors. 

Apologies for absence were received from Drs Thomas and Holroyd 

and Messrs Allen, Molyneux and Mouton.

The minutes of the previous ordinary meeting held on 

1975 July 9 were read by the Secretary and signed by the 

Chairman as correct.

The Chairman informed the meeting that donations to 

the Cape Centre Endowment Trust totalled R260,00 and of this 

amount R250,00 had been invested at ten per cent per annum.

He also drew the meeting's attention to the fact that strong 

winds could blow down the trees outside the building, and 

cautioned against parking cars beneath these trees if strong 

winds were blowing.

The Chairman then introduced Mr R.F. Hurly who 

presented a film on American and Soviet space achievements 

leading up to the Apollo-Soyuz mission. This was followed 

by three shorter films of similar interest.

After thanking Mr Hurly the Chairman closed the 

meeting at 21h40 for tea.

Signed as correct


